
  
 

 
 

 

 

 
Here’s an important update on the Booking Cancellation Fee (BCF) for North 
American Exports 
 
Starting July 1, 2024, a USD 25 fee per container will apply if you cancel, reduce, or roll 
bookings 3 calendar days or less prior to the port cutoff as shown on your booking 
confirmation. Bookings are also subject to BCF and automatic cancellation / rolling / 
reduction in case any cutoff is not met including port cutoff, rail cutoff, or documentation 
cutoff. The fee will be capped at a maximum of 10 containers per roll, reduction, or 
cancellation event for a booking. 
 
To avoid this fee, please make any changes or cancellations at least 4 days prior port 
cutoff, by visiting our website and following the provided instructions. Our team will send 
reminder notices for shipments missing full container(s) on dock up to 5 days before the 
port cutoff. This may give you the opportunity to make necessary adjustments to your 
booking without incurring penalties.  
 
We view this change as a collaborative effort and, with your support, we can achieve a 
more dependable and efficient shipping experience. We understand that adjusting to 
changes takes time. Therefore, we’re offering a one-month grace period. During July 
2024, the BCF will be in effect for your shipments, but we will not invoice you for these 
charges. Starting August 1, 2024, we will begin invoicing the contract holder or booking 
party for BCF fees.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we implement these 
changes. Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact our customer service team, who will be happy to assist you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Hapag-Lloyd America LLC 

https://identity.hapag-lloyd.com/hlagwebprod.onmicrosoft.com/b2c_1a_signup_signin/oauth2/v2.0/authorize?client_id=64d7a44b-1c5b-4b52-9ff9-254f7acd8fc0&scope=openid%20profile%20offline_access&redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hapag-lloyd.com%2Fsolutions%2Fauth&client-request-id=018fc4df-dbcf-7965-bffc-f45257e6caf0&response_mode=fragment&response_type=code&x-client-SKU=msal.js.browser&x-client-VER=3.9.0&client_info=1&code_challenge=0SBlu4ag8_TjFwlbgHpHVm1ZV_eG0cF-fY8ww18HV9s&code_challenge_method=S256&nonce=018fc4df-dbd1-7191-932e-373b6279361c&state=eyJpZCI6IjAxOGZjNGRmLWRiZDAtNzQ2NC04OGVhLWFkMjVmZjg1YzA3ZiIsIm1ldGEiOnsiaW50ZXJhY3Rpb25UeXBlIjoicmVkaXJlY3QifX0%3D
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcampaigns.hapag-lloyd.com%2FNzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGTfK2OCLatikNDy87TzMgYgVBWWQ4_33yD5rZ1AKWIVnDD_0o4NGBmGZ3HN0o2dJ6WUfyt2gQ%3D&data=05%7C02%7Cmariafernanda.povedafranco%40hlag.com%7C9947144265494c75b5bb08dc83ba60fe%7C9ce351a1ad9b403ebf3b1a3ed3900297%7C0%7C0%7C638530083722016241%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SL%2BgiDcey7WBxRQMAsGJtoRHA1CRYBV2VhMWmlPBRvE%3D&reserved=0

